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Nominating Committee
20 October 2009

Our conference is a half a year from today, and the Nominating Committee is getting geared up!

A tentative calendar for nominating President-Elect and Recording Secretary has been sent to the
Webmaster and the Executive Secretary.

State representatives have had an email reminding them of the upcoming elections, and a request for
the list of past potential candidates has been submitted to the Chair of last year’s Nominating
Committee.

Jerry Hudson
Chair



